
Jeffrey Garrod Honored at 50 Years
On November 2, 2022, the Essex County Bar Association recognized members who have been 
admitted to the Bar for 50 years, including our own Jeffrey Garrod. Congratulations to Jeffrey on
his milestone professional achievement.


	Jeffrey Garrod Honored at 50 Years

